

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A

"Serving the Foggy Bottom and West End communities of Washington, D.C."

May 25, 2016

Mr. Matthew Marcou Chairperson DDOT Public Space Committee 1100 4th Street SW – 3rd Floor Washington, DC 20024 publicspace.committee@dc.gov

RE: Public Space Application by the Washington Marriott Georgetown to Perform External Renovations to the Hotel, Including the Remodeling of the Porte Cochere to Create a Function Terrace on Top (1221 22nd Street NW; Tracking No. 124554)

Dear Chairperson Marcou,

At its regular meeting on April 20, 2016, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A ("ANC 2A" or "Commission") considered the above-referenced matter. With six of seven commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission voted unanimously (6-0-0), after a motion made by Commissioner Harmon and seconded by Commissioner Kennedy, to conditionally raise no objection to the Washington Marriott Georgetown's public space application, provided that the hotel operator come to an agreement with the ANC and nearby residents regarding the hotel's operations for the outdoor function terrace, including the terms of any substantial changes to the hotel's Alcoholic Beverage Control Board license that the hotel might seek.

Commissioners Florence Harmon (2A06@anc.dc.gov) and Patrick Kennedy (2A01@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission's representatives in this matter.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Patrick Kennedy Chairperson

CC: Brian Husting, Architect for the Applicant

Kori Johnson, General Manager, Washington Marriott Georgetown